EDZELL COMMUNITY TRANSPORT

Notes on Meeting 25th June 2013

Dr Jacobs, Dr Tine Iterbeke, Frances McGill, Bob Harrison, Adrian Robinson Janet Fowlie, Sandra Stewart from VAA

NHS Tayside Health Improvement Team – Shona Burge, Rhona Guild, Aileen Tate, 

1. Survey Results were promising – see attached. Dr Jacobs did point out that it had only been out for a short time and that they were carrying on with the survey
2. The Project needs a Name – suggested Edzell Community Transport. This can be changed at a future meeting.

3. NHS Tayside’s Cash4Communities Application  - Funds available for projects that tackle issues which affect the everyday lives of people in the community. Between £500 and £35,000 available to establish such projects.
4. Costs involved – 
Public Liability  (Carnoustie pay £216) Janet to get quotes

Transport – mileage payment to drivers

Telephone

Stationery, Postage, Printing Leaflets

Sundries

5. Journeys discussed -
To Stracathro,  Dundee, Perth, Aberdeen, Montrose, from Glen Esk to Edzell Surgery, within Edzell Village.  Dr Tina to work out mileages and costs for next meeting.

6. Telephone Answering – suggested that initially the Surgery Receptionists could take the calls. May need a separate phone line in the future, depending on demand.  May be possible to use a mobile phone number or another possibility was that the volunteers have a gadget on their phone at home to which calls could be redirected.
Calls would have to be recorded in a log book.

There would need to be a rota system in place for receiving telephone calls and contacting drivers.

7. Catchment Area – just patients of Edzell Surgery or include all Edzell Residents, 

Glen Esk, Glen Lethnot?  
8. Driver Training – mobility issues, emergency first aid
9. The need for Name Badges, Photos and a Logo

10. Sandra from VAA to bring PVG Forms to next meeting.  Volunteers to bring Passports, Copy of Car Insurance, MOT if relevant and Driving Licence.

11. Frances to contact Julian Parsons, EVIS Chairman to discuss how our project sits alongside EVIS

12. Volunteers to organise a meeting without the Doctors, VAA and NHS Tayside present to enable them to discuss how they feel about the project.  Janet to organise.

Next Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 20th August 2013 at 6.30 pm at Edzell Surgery

